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- Barbara Csuvmsky is
0old Town Museum benefactor

The Old Tewn Museum lost a valuable asset with the passing of Barbara Csavinszky December
.25, 2017after a long illness, Barbara‘s service to.the Museum included long time service on the Board
of Directors. When she resigned due to 111ness she was elected to Director Emeritus status by the

Board. As the chairman or member of several committees she was involved in every aspect of the
Museum operations. A regular volunteer at the Museum, Barbara was well aware of the service the
Museum provides to the greater Old Town public and schools. She was also aware of the financial
limitations of a non-profit and unfunded organization. Puring her life in Old Town Barbara was a
generous financial supporter of the Museum and in her death has provided for continuation of this
support through a financial gift in her Will.

Barbara Fraser Csavinszky was born in Turner Maine December 15, 1934. She attended Turn-

er, Maine schools, Cornell University, the University of Mame and Pennsylvania State University

tailer Jordan Marsh, teachmg Home Economics at Cape Elizabeth High School, serving as a faculty member at the University of
‘Maine School of Human Development, and being appointed Director of the School of Human Development from which she retired
in 1996. Barbara was a member of several professional organizations relating to Home Economiés and Educatlon as well as com-

~where éhe-sarnedid Iloetorate 4f Bducation: Degree Her work career included bemg abuyer for ve- "

munity organizations including the Old Town Public Library, Riverfest and other non-profit groups.
Barbara was married to the late Peger: Ceavmszky who was a Professor of Physics at the University of Maine.
Contrrbutlons in Barbara 'S Meniory. may ‘be mailed to the Old Town Museum, PO BOX 375, Old Town, Maine 04468.
. SEE BARBARA’S OBITUARY ON NEXT PAGE .

Thzs Summer at the Museum

The 2017 season of programs at the museum has

- begun and we once agdin have a great lineup of in-
formative and entertalnlng programs prepared for

- you. We opened on June 4th with.a presentation by

Peter Stowell, the author of'the new Images of Amer-

ica book about Old Town We have also had the first

of two Old Town Museum Chorus ehows planned for-

- this summer. If you missed this one, you'll have an-
other chance to catch them in Septembet. -
“Coming up on June 25th, Amy Morin will join us
“to revisit the Nos Histoires DIl project in which she

“has been involved sinee 1992 (see story in this news- |

letter).. We will WelcOme UMaine President, Susan
Hunter to the museum as our presenter -on July 9,
and- later in the month Clalr Shlrley will glve us a
: program ' ~ :

On August 6 Desiree Butterﬁeld Nagy of Fogler '
Library, will present “Explormg Old Town’s San-
born Maps” and, later in the month, Betsy Paradis
will share the story of Stillwater native Janie C. Mi-
chaels including some of her writing. In addition to
the Chorus, we will also hear from Katrina Wynn
of the Maine Folklife Center in September. The .

"Center includes oral interviews of many Old Town
_residents and Katrina will be sharing some of those

interviews and some images with us.

Finally, the season will close with a lively jazz
program featuring the Six Basin Street All-Women
Dixieland Band. Be sure to check the museum web-
site (www.theoldtownmuseum.org) or look for uson . -
Facebook to find out more about these programs and
any changes or additions. -



BARBARA F. CSAVINSZKY
<OLD TOWN - Barbara F. (Fraser) Csavinszky, wife of
the late Peter J. Csavinszky, died December 25, 2016, at a
Bangor Hospital. She was born in Turner (Lewiston), De-
cember 15, 1934, the daughter of Oren Foss Fraser and Ma-
bel (Smith) Fraser.:

. She attended Turner schools graduatmg from Leav1tt'

Institute in 1952. She received a B.S. degree in Home Eco-
nomics from Cornell University in 1956, a Master of Educa-
tion Degree (M. Ed) from the University of Maine in 1968
" and a Doctor of Education degree (DD, Ed) from Pennsylva-
" nia State University in 1976.

" During Barbara’s career she was employed as an as-
sistant buyer for Jordan Marsh Co., Boston, taught home
economics at Cape Elizabeth Junior High School and was
an associate professor of home economics and health edu-
cation in the school of Human Development at the Univer-
sity of Maine from 1969 until her retivement in 1995. Dur-

ing Her career at the University, she served as director of -

the School of Human Development from 1976 to 1986 and
taught in the merchandising program.

She married Peter J. Csavinszky, a Professor of Physics -

at the University of Maine. They enjoyed trave]ing, espe-

cially to Hungary, the place of Peter’s blrth Peter died
December 31, 1995.

Barbara was a member and served in pr_ofessmnal _

organizations; The American Association of Family
and Consumer Sciences, The Maine Association of

Family and Consumer Sciences. (a past. president),

Maine Home Ec¢onomics Teachers Association (a past
president), Kappa Omicron Nu, and Phi Delta Kappa
Honor Society. She valued her experience as a charter
member of the Order of the Rainbow Girls, Lew1st0n
Assembly #14. -

Survivors include her nephew, Michael De Groot,
his wife Lorena and son Louis Carlos of Seattle,
Washington; her step sister-in-law, Csella Otvés, step

- brothér-in-law, Antal Szabados and step nephew, Lev--
- enthe Szabados of Budapest; and many distant cous-

ins. : .
Contributions in Barbara’s memory may be given

" to the Old Town Museum, PO Box 375, O1d Town,

ME 04468. Barbara wishes to thank Loving Touch
In-Home and their caregivers.for compassionate care,
also the doctors and staff of Boyd Dialysis Clinie. o

lmages of Old 'l‘own on sale now'

Coples of the newly released book
Images of America

Op TOWN

publlshed by Arcadia Press and written
by Peter Stowell are available for
purchase now for ¥21.99. |
~Books are on sale at the office of
The Penobscot Times
282 Main St., Old Town -
and the Old Town Public L|brary
on Middie Street.
Cash or checks only. *
In order io receive a copy of the
book by mail {United States Only) a check
| for $22 made out to
The Old Town Museum should be mailed
\ to The Old Town Museum,
PO Box 375, Old Town, ME 04468.
~ Please include phone number and
allow two weeks for delivery.




Amy Morin talks about Nos Histoires de I ’lle

After.the loss of our co-presidents; Al Michaud and Har- _

old Lacadie, I was contacted by Harold’s daughter about
‘what we wanted to do with the books “Nos Histoire de I'Tie”
that were stored-at hex_' father’s home. "1 contacted Lisa
Michaud at the Franco-American Center to see if we could
store the books at the Center, and she generous]y agreed to
give the books a home. The group has given all the funds
generated by the sale of the book to a scholarship at Old
Town High School for a graduate with ties to French Island.
Now the book will be housed at the 0ld Town Museum and

monies from future sales of the book will go to the Muse-’

um which Harold loved and worked so hard for. This truly
seems like a special home for this book which we worked so
hard, to produce for the people of Old: Town.

‘When our group finally completed our project we decided

to keep the price low. at only $10 per book so that people

could afford it. We knew that many of the people interested
in this beok were elderly-and on Social Security and many

of them had large families and would want books for their

chﬂdren Inorder to sell it at that price we had to find a way
{0 ealtl Some money as well as find sponsors since it cost
+QVer $20 per book to produce. We gathered recipes and put

* togethen ceokbooks which we -sold at $7. 50 Many people_

e’l‘y‘* ‘a’ﬁ&'“’(f r Bus who started their businesses on French

IST anks to these generous people we were able to

ma,ke up the differerice and keep the price at $10.
In‘early fall I spoke to a group at O1d Town High School,

and a group of Quebec Government, fﬁc;als about.our, proj-

ect. We were tellmg the story of the people who came to

[ xeat.anddebster
PO (‘.‘ﬁHgQuebec
% (%Vowhi romgito Que-

w‘vc)"'cs'j““'c" i d tell this stoPymH@.«made t 'arrangeme for Al
W’M],gl;aud and I to do tiwesNow the 1ﬁ1ahprmt1r$;f 1500
awboeleswas delivered Wer and thé‘fgl10w1ﬁg,day Al Mi-
chaud and I went to Quebec City to speak to a ¢las®8 Laval
Tniversity, the Quebec Historical Society, and on the way
“back to Maine at St. George de Bauce, Quebee. We brought
copies of the book which was hot off the press and the people

we spoke with said, “You are telling the story of what hap-
pened to our ancestors when they left here.” The 1500 cop-
ies of the book sold cut within two months. I had a phone
call from the Quebec government official just before Chrigt-
mas wanting to know how the book sales were going. I told
him we were sold out and were looking into
having a second printing. He asked how mu
ch the second printing would cost and I told
him $5000. He said, “A check will be in the
mail.” I never thought the check would be
for the total amount but in two weeks I re-
ceived a check in US dollars for $5000. We -
were so thankful to the Quebec government
as this paid for the printing and left all of
the money we made from the sales of the
book availahle for scholarships.

We have lost-most of our dedicated work-
ers but I really believe that they would all
be happy to see our book in its new home at -
the museum. The book will still sell for $10
each. I hope that those who read this hook
enjoy it as much as we all enjoyed putting it
together.

~ Amy Bouchard Morin



